
    

Welcome to 3rd Grade 

 My name is Miss Cardon and I am so excited to be 

your teacher this year. I am new to Ragsdale this year. 

My past experiences include teaching in Cobb, Atlanta 

Public Schools and Douglas County Schools. This is going 

to be my 18th year of teaching. 

 I was born and raised on Long Island, New York 

where I lived for 25 years. During that time, I attended 

SUNY Oswego and received my degree in Elementary 

Education. After that, I went on to receive my Master’s in 

Curriculum and Instruction.  

 Now, I live in Acworth Georgia.  I am also a mom and 

my daughter attends Paulding County Schools as well.  

She will be going into the 3rd grade. Also I have a 7 month 

old fur baby Goldendoodle named Cooper.  

 Some of my favorite activities include going to the 

beach and traveling. I love to explore new places and 

stay in hotels. I can’t wait to learn all about you all!! 

Looking forward to a great year. 
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